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It is asinine to think we would change a voting system that works so well just to 

appease language that already contradicts itself. To prove you have citizenship at the 

time of the vote in person makes it inherently more difficult to actually exercise our 

right to vote. You need citizenship to register to vote, which makes this bill a blatant 

redundancy to push out voters who would otherwise be able to vote by mail. Our mail 

in voting system does not give an advantage or disadvantage to any certain 

candidate, and a change is unwarranted. I would go as far as to argue that our mail-

in voting system makes it easier, fair, safer, and more accessible to anyone who 

chooses to vote and should be implemented in every state.  


